
Davis Remmel
Milwaukee, WI

d@visr.me
http://www.davisr.me/

June 22, 2020

Information and Privacy Coordinator
Central Intelligence Agency
Washington, D.C. 20505

Dear Coordinator,

Under the Freedom of Information Act, 5 U.S.C. subsection 552, I am requesting information or records
on a document titled, ”Analysis and Assessment of Gateway Process.” I would like a release of the entire
document in-full, including Page 25 which is missing from the Web-accessible version[1][2].

[1]: https://www.cia.gov/library/readingroom/document/cia-rdp96-00788r001700210016-5

[2]: https://www.cia.gov/library/readingroom/docs/CIA-RDP96-00788R001700210016-5.pdf

If there are any fees for searching for, reviewing, or copying the records, please notify me before processing
if the amount exceeds $10.00.

I am not going to be using this material in a commercial venture, and will make it available publicly at my own
expense. I also believe this document is historically important in human understanding of consciousnesses,
therefore it is in the public interest to be released in-full. Because of those circumstances, I request a full
waiver of the FOIA fee.

If you deny all or any part of this request, please cite each specific exemption you think justifies your refusal
to release the information and notify me of appeal procedures available under the law.

If you have any questions, I am best reached via email at ciafoia202001@visr.me.

Thank you,

Davis Remmel
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